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Budget Committee Vacancy
The City of Oakridge is seeking citizens to serve on the City’s Budget Committee.  The Budget Committee is an advisory group established to review the next fiscal year budget proposed by the City of Oakridge.  This is a City Council appointed position.  We currently have 3 vacant positions on the Committee.  The appointed member must be a qualified voter living in the City of Oakridge and cannot be an employee, officer, or agent of the City.  The Budget Committee meets to review the Proposed Budget and hear public comment.
If you are interested in serving on this committee, please submit an application (available at the front desk in City Hall or on the City’s website www.ci.oakridge.or.us/community/page/volunteer ) to City Hall at 48318 E. 1st street, by mail to PO Box 1410, Oakridge, OR, 97463, or by email to cityadministrator@ci.oakridge.or.us
The Budget Committee will meet in-person at City Hall or on Zoom on the following dates:
Wednesday April 3rd at 6pm – Optional online training 
Monday April 22nd at 6pm - Budget Committee Meeting #1
Monday April 29th at 6pm - Budget Committee Meeting #2

Tuesday May 6th at 6pm - Budget Committee Meeting #3

Wednesday May 15th at 6pm - Budget Committee Meeting #4

Monday May 20th at 6pm - Budget Committee Meeting #5

Wednesday May 29th at 6pm - Budget Committee Meeting #6 (if needed)

Monday June 3rd at 6pm - Budget Committee Meeting #7 (if needed)



